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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:06 AM

To: Bonnie Barlage (bbarlage@eigpm.com)

Subject: 1891 Seventh Street East, boarding assessment appeal

Hello Ms. Barlage, 

You came to a legislative hearing on March 21 and at time you stated there was no boarding 

done at above address.  I follow up with St Paul Police Dept again and found that the boarding 

was done at 1879 – 7
th

 Street East; therefore, Marcia Moermond is going to recommend 

deleting this assessment and re-bill to the correct address. 

 

This will go to City Council on May 3 at 5:30 pm for final adoption of resolution. 

 

Questions, please let me know.  Thanks! 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


